Registration Number: CC10094

21 August 2017

Bob McCoskrie Family First New Zealand PO Box 276133 Manukau City Auckland 2241

And by email: bob@familyfirst.org.nz

Dear Bob

Deregistration of Family First New Zealand

We write to notify you that the Charities Registration Board has directed that Family First New Zealand (CC10094) be removed from the Charities Register on the basis that it no longer qualifies for registration as a charitable entity. The removal is effective from 18 September 2017.

We enclose the Charities Registration Board's reasons for its decision.

In accordance with section 59 of the Charities Act 2005 you have the option to lodge an appeal with the Registrar of the High Court within 20 working days of this letter.

Please note that it is our policy to publish a copy of the reasons for decisions such as the one attached to this letter. These are published at www.charities.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Shallcrass

My nalleran

Analyst

Andrew Phillips Senior Analyst